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Chairperson Avery,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed amendments to the Town of Madbury Aquifer and Wellhead Protection
District.  As you know, the City of Dover does have public supply wells and additional protective zones within the Town of
Madbury.  We have reviewed the existing and proposed amendments to the Madbury Aquifer and Wellhead Protection District
regulations, and find them to be consistent with the City of Dover’s requirements and with those suggested by NHDES.  We do
not have any objections to the proposed amendments.

 

We ask that the Board and Town continue to hold development within the groundwater protection zone to high standards
through the conditional use process.  In particular, we hope that you will look closely at operations that occur at or below the
groundwater table that could impact the quality or quantity of the aquifer.

 

Unfortunately, due to a schedule conflict, I will not be able to participate in the January 6th public meeting, but did want to
express Dover’s agreement with the regulation amendments.

 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any additional questions or comments.

 

Thanks again,

 

-Gretchen

 

Gretchen Young, PE 
Environmental Projects Manager 
Dover, NH 
288 Central Avenue 
Dover, NH  03820-4169 
e: g.young@dover.nh.gov 
p: 603.516.6450  f: 603.516.6463

Dover: First in New Hampshire, First with you!

http://www.dover.nh.gov

 

Please consider conserving our natural resources before printing this e-mail and/or any attachments. 
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This electronic message and any attachments may contain information that is confidential and/or legally privileged in accordance with NH RSA 91-A and other
applicable laws or regulations. It is intended only for the use of the person and/or entity identified as recipient(s) in the message. If you are not an intended recipient
of this message, please notify the sender immediately and delete the material. Do not print, deliver, distribute or copy this message, and do not disclose its contents
or take any action in reliance on the information it contains unless authorized to do so. Thank you. 


